
Norman Lutter 
 
I understand that DEQ is proposing to place a charge on accessing electronic records. Please reject
the proposed rules because they do not comply with DEQ's mandates to keep records open and
available to the public. Governing bodies must not forget that it is "We The People" who are the
owners of government agencies and as such should not be expected to pay for what should be
available to aid the citizens in participation and information of rules and decisions of these bodies.
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